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Sunrise Breakfast Club and Twilight After School Club  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Wool CE VE Primary School is proud to offer wrap around care through Sunrise and Twilight Clubs. Miss Gillam 
runs both of these clubs and Miss Brown supports her in delivering the Twilight Club each afternoon.  

During both these clubs, there will be a selection of activities for children to play with and there will also be 
opportunities to spend some time outside. In response to government guidance relating to the coronavirus 
pandemic, activities could be different to those which are usually offered. Both clubs will take place in the school 
hall and children will be asked to sit in Key Stage bubbles (ie. Reception, year 1, 2 children together and year 3, 4, 
5, 6 children together). This is to help us maintain some social distancing and create a more consistent group for 
each child to be part of.  

At Sunrise Club you can pay for your child to have some cereal for breakfast. At Twilight Club, children will also be 
offered a light snack during the session.  

Sunrise Club runs every day before school from 7.30am – 8.35am and Twilight Club starts immediately after school 
and sessions run until 5.30pm. Costs for each session can be found on our advanced booking form. Before your 
child attends the first booking in September, you must also complete the consent and contact details form.  

Please see the booking forms for prices and also note that we offer a sibling discount which we hope you will find 
beneficial. The advanced booking forms can also be found on Sims Agora and the school website and, once 
completed, should be returned to the school office. Payment for advanced bookings should be made using Sims 
Agora.  

To qualify for the regular booking discount payment MUST show on the school payment booking system and the 
booking form handed in at least 6 days before the childcare is required. We can also offer a more flexible casual 
service for those unexpected emergencies that may arise. Casual bookings can be made from 5 or less days (up 
until the day before care is needed). Casual use payment can be made the day before the booking or the school 
can invoice you if needed.  

If you do have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

 
 

 


